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Performance Outcome Management System Reporting 

July 11, 2024 

Effective February 2024, Performance Outcome Management System (POMS) reporting has been removed 

from the PS&R. Moving forward, CBH requests that providers no longer submit case-open forms to the CBH 

Operations Support Services (OSS) Department. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact Lazette Gray, OSS Manager. 
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